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LATEST NEWS
I hope you have all had a
fruitful summer and are ready to become
active U3A members once again. To kick off
the new season we are planning a grand
reopening event, details of which you can find
opposite.

You also have a new committee but there are
vacancies so if you want a vibrant U3A and are
motivated to help, please contact,

Dennis Hay (armagh.u3a.sec@gmail.com)

to find out what's involved.

We've also taken the opportunity to enclose
your membership renewal. There you'll find a
question asking about whether or not you
prefer paper or email contact. Even if you
prefer paper as a preferred means of contact,
can members please include an up-to-date
email address and telephone number so that
we can update our records.

NEWS LETTER
Grand Reopening Coffee Morning
September 8th from 10 am to 11.30 am

To celebrate the fact that we can again meet, albeit
responsibly, we have planned a special coffee morning. This
will be held in the Armagh City Hotel. Here you will be able to
meet the new committee, the conveners for the different
groups, discuss the range of activities on offer and of course
to meet with and chat to your fellow members.

We are also offering you the opportunity to extend an invite to
a friend or two who are currently not members of the U3A
who may be thinking of joining. In this way we can extol our
virtues and demonstrate our congeniality. To give us some
idea of the numbers we can expect can you email,

Dennis Hay (armagh.u3a.sec@gmail.com)

if possible on how big your group is likely to be. Let’s hope as
many members and friends can attend so that we can kick off
the new season in style and to restart Armagh & District U3A
after the dreadful time we have all had to endure.

What’s on Offer this Season

We are working on a new range of activities
and as these are confirmed we'll let you
know. Definitely available as of now are;

Local History                              Family History
Wine Tasting                                  Music/Choir
Walking Cycling
Learn French                                  Learn Italian
Book Group             Learning & Playing Bridge

Entertainment & Theatre Visits
Out to Lunch (sumptuous local lunch venues)

Outings to Places of Interest

The Monthly Meetings

We are planning on resuming these on the third Wednesday
of every month starting in October. The venue will be as
before in the Armagh Golf Club where coffee will be available
from 10.30am and you will be able to chat until the meeting
formally starts at 11.00 am. We have decided to also provide
whenever possible ZOOM coverage as we did during
lockdown. This will allow members unable to travel to a
meeting the opportunity to take part from home.

We will soon be organising the schedule and are keen to
make this as varied and interesting as possible. So if you
have suggestions or, better still, have a talk to offer we want
to hear from you. Let us know by contacting;

Dennis Hay (armagh.u3a.sec@gmail.com)

U3A - Live, Laugh and Learn
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